Craig, Sondra

From: AJ DePre <ajdepre3@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:23 PM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Support the Ban for Conversion Therapy

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Greetings Councilors,

I support the ban on conversion therapy in La Crosse. Please vote yes on 22-063 tonight at the city council meeting.

Thanks,

Al DePre {They/Them)
Chief Visionary Officer,
QUEER!

La Crosse, WI
918-869-3687



